
 

   
 

Mission: At First Baptist Church we exist to experience 

God through following Christ, Becoming like 

Him, and committing to share God’s love. 

 

Vision: To reach up, reach out, and reach in as an 

intergenerational community to share Christ’s 

presence with everyone 

 

 We reach up through…. 

  Passionate Worship 

  Extravagant Generosity 

 

 We reach out through….. 

  Risk-Taking Missions and Service 

  Whole-Hearted Hospitality 

 

 We reach in through…. 

  Intentional Spiritual Transformation 

  Sacrificial Care for One Another 
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elcome, to First Baptist, we hope that you will 

consider yourself our special guest. There is a 

special card located in the pew rack with contacts for our 

ministry teams and staff. Please take a moment and fill out 

the top portion of that card and place it in the offering 

plate. Thank you and may God bless you! 

Website:  www.fbcnorthplatte.org 
Visit us on Facebook: 

@FirstBaptistChurchNorthPlatte 
Wi-Fi password: FBCguest 

Ladies, get CONNECTED! 
There are two women’s Bible 
study groups at First Baptist. 

Every Wednesday-9:30 a.m. 

(First Baptist) 

 

Pastor Clint will be out of the 
office on January 13th-17th , 2020 

to attend classes at North 
Western University in Chicago. 
Please pray for safe travels for 

our Pastor. 

Deacon Meeting 

January 13 @ 7 p.m. 

 

Executive Board 

January 21 @ 7 p.m. 

 

3:45 Discover Kids 

5:30 Wednesday Supper 
    January 8 

      

Welcome Coffee 

          January 19 

 

Tuesday, December 

24th at 6:30 p.m. 

  THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU! 

December has been a very busy month for our church family.  Bill 

and Sharron Henry coordinated our Bell-ringing Saturday at 

Bomgaars.  Gratefully, we got to stand inside to ring on that windy 

day.  Thank you to all of the persons who rang the bells!  Jerrilyn and 

Dave Crankshaw headed the team of elves that provided food and/

or presents for some of our own church family and several families 

which we adopted from the Salvation Army.  Thank you to all of you 

who helped on the project and for your generosity in providing what 

was needed.  The Living Christmas Tree involved nearly all of us at 

some point.  A huge thank you goes to Linda Logsdon, our director, 

Brittany McDaniel, the script writer, and Todd Turner, the 

coordinator of lights, sound and stage. Thank you also to the adult 

and children’s choirs, the drama team, the prelude musicians, the 

technical team, the church staff,  the ticket handlers, the set-up and 

take-down crews, the ushers, the nursery providers, the reception 

workers, the drama team, and the cookie bakers. Over 600 people 

were blessed by the presentation and we received many words of 

thanks and appreciation from some of those who attended each 

evening.  To God be the glory for all that has been done in His name 

this Advent season!                   Margene Phares 

The Annual Business Meeting and potluck dinner will be on 

Sunday, January 26 after the Worship Service.  Please plan to bring 

your favorite side dish to share! 

http://www.fbcnorthplatte.org

